
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

October 31, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: In the Matter of Puget Sound Energy’s Petition for an Order Extending Filing and 
Reporting Requirements under RCW 19.405.060 and 19.280.030, and Exemption 
from the Requirements of WAC 480-90-238(4), 480-100-640(1) and 480-100-655(2), 
and Requiring the Company to file of an Integrated System Plan by January 1, 2027 
Dockets UE-240433 and UG-240434 

Dear Executive Director Killip, 

Enclosed for filing please find Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE) 2027 Integrated System Plan 
(ISP) Public Engagement Plan in accordance with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission’s (UTC) Order 01, issued in Dockets UE-240433 and UG-240434 on July, 2024. 
The UTC granted PSE’s petition for an extension of filing and reporting requirements contingent 
on PSE’s accomplishment of the commitments made in PSE’s June 27, 2024, “Supplemental 
Letter,” including the submission of the ISP Public Engagement Plan by October 31, 2024. This 
plan is also available on PSE’s ISP webpage: https://www.cleanenergyplan.pse.com.  

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Kelima Yakupova, State and 
Regional Policy Consultant, at Kelima.Yakupova@pse.com or (425) 462-3051. If you have other 
questions, please contact me at 425-462-3051.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  
Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com
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